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         October 15, 2021 
 
 
Nathan Bowen, PhD 
Honors Coordinator 
Moorpark College 
 
 
Dear Dr. Bowen, 
 
It is my pleasure to attest to the good standing of the Moorpark College Honors Program 
as a member of UCLA’s Transfer Alliance Program (TAP).  Your program is in full 
compliance with UCLA TAP’s guidelines, and it has been a pleasure working with you to 
identify exceptionally well-prepared and diverse transfer applicants to UCLA.   
 
Your program exemplifies what we at UCLA TAP consider to be important aspects of 
preparation for students transferring to UCLA.  Specific features of your program are 
worthy of mention, including:  1) your requirement for scheduled appointments with a 
counselor each term; 2) your expectation that students participate in extracurricular 
activities and co-curricular learning experiences; and 3) your curriculum’s breadth, which 
represents a range of disciplines among the Moorpark Honors courses.   
 
We are grateful for the enrichment that your program offers transfer applicants from 
Moorpark College, and we look forward to the many years of success and continued 
partnership that are ahead.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kelly E. Wahl 
Director, UCLA Transfer Alliance Program 


